

DevMtg 2011-09-21

Developers Meeting on Weds, September 21, 2011

Agenda

- [Testathon](#) & 1.8.0 Updates
 - **1.8.0 Documentation still missing:**
 - ~~GC Rewrite (Richard Rodgers & Wendy Bossons)~~
 - ~~Media RSS Feeds (Peter Dietz)~~
 - SWORD 2 Server (Richard Jones & Stuart Lewis)
 - Various New Curation Tasks (Link Checker, MS Translator, etc) (Kim Shepherd?)
 - ~~Curation Task Groups (Richard Rodgers & Wendy Bossons)~~

1.8.0 Bugs/Issues which are open ([direct link](#))

PLEASE VOLUNTEER TO HELP WITH ANY UNASSIGNED ISSUES! We'd love to resolve all/most of these before 1.8.0 Final!

key	summary	assignee	reporter
<div>Can't show details. Ask your admin to add this Jira URL to the allowlist.</div> <div>View these issues in Jira</div>			

Meeting Transcript

- Full IRC Transcript is available at - <http://irclogs.duraspace.org/index.php?date=2011-09-21>